
August 6, 2024 

 CalEVV Data Integrity Information Notice 

 

Dear provider, 

 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) recently released an informational notice regarding 

data integrity for home health care providers using the CalEVV system. 

 

Read the complete notice here: https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Documents/CalEVV-

Data-Integrity-Information-Notice-24-01.pdf  

 

The data integrity notice clarifies the application of the Health Insurance Portability and 

Accountability Act (HIPAA) law on CalEVV data transmission. Listing an incorrect Jurisdictional Entity 

(JE), resulting in the submission of EVV data to that unintended JE, is a violation of HIPAA law. 

 

Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) providers using the CalEVV system must ensure the accuracy of the 

JE listed when submitting EVV (Electronic Visit Information) data to the CalEVV system. 

 

Addressing this issue proactively can help avoid potential monetary penalties and ensure continued 

enrollment with Medi-Cal. Find additional information regarding the handling of privacy and security 

incidents in Section 12: Privacy of the Provider Manual here: 

https://www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/manual/privacy  

 

Contact HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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